Eugene Patrick Corrigan, III. President, Hugueret Society of S. R. 138 Logan St. DVER Charleston, S. C. 29401 October 12, 2005 Dear President Corrigan, dans herd of members of the Pierra Robert Jamily. We are requesting confirmation that permission was granted to the Vierre Robert de-Candanto several years ago to place a stone marker to Vieura Kabert, Er. and to Vierre Robert, Jr. next to the Auguenot Cross at French Santes. at permission to put the marker there we never followed through on the project. We have the funding for the marker and for the installation, fick boinesu is prepared to get the work the marker placed before the Jan. 16, 2006 visit to the French Santes site by twenty members of the Robert Family. Therefore, we ask that persussion be considered and restated at the Oct. 24, 2005 Board Meeting of the Society. Thank you very much for this consideration,

Jaugherty Sinceraly, Sussandanton Daugherty,

GA 30106-1130

Dear Robert,
This is the letter I have now sout to Pres. Corrigan, Hope Iget it right with this one—
Best wishes, Suran

138 Logan Street Charleston, SC 29401-1941 Phone 1-843-723-3235 Fax 1-843-853-8476 www.huguenotsociety.org

President E. Patrick Corrigan III First Vice President Renee LaHue Marshall Vice Presidents Jane H. Ball Barbara P. Claypoole J. Palmer Gaillard III Lenora S. Kessler Mary U. Pike Robert M. Prioleau B. Boykin Rose Secretary Helga W. Billings Treasurer I. Mayo Read Chaplain Thomas E. Cuttino Past Presidents David Maybank, Jr. Gordon H. Garrett Daniel Ravenel Henry S. Laffitte Arthur M. Wilcox

ROBERT

October 28, 2005

Mrs. Susan L. Daugherty 1959 Overbrooke Way Austell, GA 30106-1130

Henry R. Dwight, Jr. Dear Mrs. Daugherty:

I received your letter and the letter from the Rev. Dr. Peeples regarding a memorial to Pierre Robert, Sr. and Pierre Robert, Jr. on the property of the Huguenot Society at the French Santee.

Extensive research was undertaken to determine whether such an issue was ever discussed by the Board and we were unable to find any mention in the minutes or other records.

I did present the request to the place such a marker at French Santee to the Board at the October 24, 2005 Board meeting. I must report that the Board thought this would set a precedent for numerous requests in the future for markers on all the cross sites. It was the Board's decision to deny the request with regret.

Thank you for your interest and I sincerely hope that an appropriate location is found for a memorial to the Roberts.

With kind regards, I am

Yours very truly,

Eugene P. Corrigan, III

EPC/ct